
 
DATE :  July 17, 2017 
 
TO :  Committee of the Whole 
 
FROM :  Manager of Building Inspection & Bylaw Services 
 
HIGHLIGHTS: For the Month of June, 2017 

 
 

 

Bylaw Services Review 

 3 transient camps removed, 10 currently exist.   Many complaints fielded about this  

 3 unsightly property issues resolved, several new complaints received  

 2 random dumping issues resolved 

 42 watering violations recorded  

 Motor vehicle and public nuisance behavior issues are on the rise 

  

Building Inspection Review 

 8 Building Permit applications received in June, yearly total now 45 

 2017 construction value now at $2,343,762.00    (2016 total was $2,536,774.00) 

 13 new residences (4 modular), 11 new commercial renovations under development 

 Construction inspections and proposal reviews ongoing 

  

 

   


